
Legal Notice 

Invitation to Bid for 

Concrete Skid Pad Replacement 

ITB# SPC 02-17-18 
 

The Board of Trustees of St. Petersburg College will accept sealed bid proposals from 

qualified, licensed contractors for the above listed project.  The scope includes, demolition 

and removal of current skid pad and replacement of same at the St. Petersburg Allstate 

Center, 3200 34th Street South, St. Petersburg, Florida, 33711.  Bids for furnishing all labor, 

material and performing all work necessary and incidental to the completion of the bid 

package. Refer to the Construction Document Package for full project requirements. For 

those interested in a site inspection, contact Matt Davies at (727) 642-8943.   

 

The Construction Document Package will be available on January 25, 2018 and can be 

obtained at St. Petersburg College, Epi Services Building, located at 14025 58th Street 

North, Clearwater, FL, 33760, Room 250. 

 

The Owner will accept sealed bid proposals until 2:00p.m. on February 6th, 2018.  One 

bound copy of the bid proposal is to be submitted in a sealed envelope labeled “Bid 

Enclosed” and submitted to James Pedicone, Room 250, Epi Services Building at 14025 

58th Street North, Clearwater, FL, 33760, (727) 341-3226. 

 

Public opening of the bids will occur at 2:30p.m. on February 6th at St. Petersburg College 

Epi Services Building in room 217. 

 

This Invitation to Bid is also advertised on the St. Petersburg College website at 

http://webapps.spcollege.edu/purchasing/. 

 

St. Petersburg College is an Equal Access/Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

   

http://webapps.spcollege.edu/purchasing/

